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      Classroom News 
Thank you for taking the time and meeting with us for 
parent-teacher conferences. The children are all coming 
to class eager to learn, and we have just had the best time 
this school year.  They all have grown leaps and bounds 
since September.  

Our themes we will be focusing on this month will be 
Spring/Flowers, Weather, and Easter. Letters that are 
being highlighted besides the whole alphabet are Vv, Ww, 
and Xx. The cards that were given out in November are a 
great tool to reiterate at home what they are learning 
daily at school. If you need ideas to make it fun, we have 
plenty to share.  

Pumpkin Jack is just about ready for the next phase of 
our science experiment. We will be opening him up, 
outside for sure, and adding topsoil to promote regrowth. 
We are hoping for a few sprouts to be showing up in the 
next couple of weeks! 

 Procare along with the school folders are the main forms 
of communication for our class, so please be sure to 
check them daily. Communication is vital to your child’s 
successful year, please do not hesitate to reach out for 
any reason.  

 

Dates to remember: 

Spring Pictures-3/7 and 3/8 

Magic Mondays-3/11 

Chapel-3/7 and 3/21 

No school due to Spring Break-
3/25-4/1 

Return to school on 4/2 

Easter Eggstravaganza party- 3/21 

Birthday Celebrations- 

Diya-3/17 

Logan-3/24 

Evelynn-3/28 

 

 

 

 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: 

abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack time 
will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


